
As Lil Stars Sports reopens, we are modifying many of our operational procedures in accordance with guidance 
issued by the CDC, state, county and local officials.  We ask that everyone review and comply by these 

procedures to help ensure a safe environment for our families and coaches.  Please note that the following 
items are specific to Lil Stars Sports and that the independent facilities in which we operate may have 

additional guidelines. 
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1. We are limiting the number of people at our classes by encouraging customers to: 
a. Have only one parent/caretaker accompany each child participant when possible. 
b. Limit the attendance of unenrolled siblings when possible.  Any siblings or child guests will be 

asked to stay near the parents while in the building. 
2. We have arranged ample seating space and options for spectators to aid in social distancing while inside 

the building or on the field.   
3. We will control the traffic flow into and out of class and designate “waiting areas” for families to wait 

until the previous groups have exited the field of play.   
4. We will encourage our coaches and staff to wear masks while inside the building. 
5. Adult customers, children and coaches are strongly encouraged to wear masks while inside the building, 

but not required.  
6. Request that parents temperature check their child before coming to class.  In cases of anyone with a 

temperature exceeding the guideline of 100.4 degrees, no one in that person’s group will be allowed to 
enter the facility.  Make up options will be available.   

7. Each person entering the building will be asked to confirm they answer “no” to the following list of 
questions per the CDC.   

a. Have you or your child been in close contact with a confirmed case of COVID-19 in the past 14 
days?  (Note: This does not apply to medical personnel, first responders, or other individuals 
who encounter COVID-19 as part of their professional or caregiving duties while wearing 
appropriate PPE.) 

b. Are you or your child experiencing a cough, shortness of breath, or sore throat? 
c. Have you or your child had a fever in the last 48 hours? 
d. Have you or your child had recent loss of taste or smell? 
e. Have you or your child had vomiting or diarrhea in the last 24 hours? 

If the answer to any of these questions is “yes”, the employee, parent or child will not be allowed to 
enter the facility and the student will not be allowed to participate that day.  Make up options will be 
available to encourage those who are sick to stay home. 

8. Anyone entering the building will be required to wash or sanitize their hands immediately after checking 
into the building. 

9. We will regularly disinfect shared surfaces and common areas and equipment. 
10. We have modified our curriculum to conform to distancing guidelines.  There will be a greater emphasis 

on individual skills and activities that can be conducted in space. 
11. We are limiting the number of participants in each class to stay within or below the recommended 

guidelines.   


